
Counselors on Campus 
Centennial Guidance Office 

7:30 – 10:30am 
 
 

Seniors 
 

Monday, August 1st 

Juniors 
 

Tuesday, August 2nd 

Sophomores & 
Freshmen 

Wednesday, August 3rd 

 

Schedules Will Be Available on 
StudentVue and ParentVUE on Saturday, July 30th   

 
This summer the counselors will be on campus for 3 days to address 
your schedule concerns. Find your grade level’s date above and visit 
the Counseling Office to speak with your counselor about any 
concerns. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

You can see your counselor for the following concerns: 

 You are missing a class period. 
 You have been assigned two classes in the same period. 
 You have the words “SEE COUNSELOR” on your schedule. 
 Your schedule lists a course you have already passed. 
 You have not met the prerequisite for a course listed on your schedule. 
 You are a senior missing a class required for graduation. 

 

You cannot request schedule changes for the following reasons: 
 

 You prefer a different lunch. 
 You prefer a different teacher. 
 You prefer class with a friend. 
 You prefer classes in a different order. 
 You prefer a different elective. All elective changes were due in February 

of 2022. 


